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P&Z RECOMMENDATION:  
 

On June 13, 2022, the Planning and Zoning Commission voted 5-0 to recommend the 
Board of County Commissioners adopt a Resolution approving the petitioner’s request 
for a rezoning from R-1A/(Residential) to C-4/(Heavy Highway Commercial) in 
accordance with the staff report. 
 
 


